
                                                   Whickham Parochial Church of England Primary School     
 

Minutes for School Council Meeting: 24.06.25  

Present: Mrs Walton, LW, LP, JA, AH, OD, RF, JN, SG, NT, TM, LE, LM, ZJ 

Absent: BM 

 

One thing that YEAR ONE would ask to be done or changed as their last action as school 
councillor: 

 
Play equipment on the KS1 yard, with monitors and a playtime charter to help look after this. 

 

One thing that YEAR TWO would ask to be done or changed as their last action as school 
councillor: 

 
A chill-out zone on the field, with deck chairs and blankets. Possibly an area for peer massage 
to take place. We discussed issue with deck chairs hurting fingers or getting broken, but we 
can certainly sort a chill out area. We thought about a waterproof shed so the area could have 
resources like the calm zone on the stage. 
 

One thing that YEAR THREE would ask to be done or changed as their last action as school 
councillor: 

 
An ice cream or pizza party to celebrate the end of the year -  possibly with cuddly toys. Also, 
another Parochial Performers. 
We can certainly do another Parochial Performers, but this would be next year. We don’t want 
to ask parents for too much money, so asking them to pay for ice cream and pizza would be 
tricky – but we may be able to arrange a teddy bears’ picnic? 
 

One thing that YEAR FOUR would ask to be done or changed as their last action as school 
councillor: 

 
Chill out / Pyjama day. I can’t see why this would be a problem – perhaps it could be done for 
Hello Yello Day and we could mix it up this year and do mental health day? 
 

One thing that YEAR FIVE would ask to be done or changed as their last action as school 
councillor: 

 
A football tournament. Could the referees organise this? This would need to be next year, but 
it is possible that this could go ahead. Perhaps we could have the referees work with the 
Friends? 
 

One thing that YEAR SIX would ask to be done or changed as their last action as school councillor: 

 
Reward for winning the housepoints. Mrs Walton could provide an additional playtime once 
every half term for that term’s overall winners (not the cumulative winners.) 

 


